
BLACKWOLF WILDLIFE ASSOCIATION 
WINTER NEWSLETTER 

JAN 29, 2000 
 
This year’s winter meeting will again be at Georges Gaslight on Harrison Street on 
February 16, 2000. Refreshments will be at 6pm and dinner (Dutch) at 7:30 pm sharp.  We 
have a lot of items to discuss so your participation would be appreciated. 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 

1. Sporting Clay Course: We now have three stations, and will be adding a fourth as 
soon as we have a boat.  So far it has been well received and those of you who 
have helped with planning, layout, construction, and trial runs – your help is really 
appreciated.  There is approximately $1,000 invested so far in the American 
Trapper #200, lumber, roofing, and labor.  We used two inch lumber on the main 
house so it wouldn’t be easily plundered.  The building is locked to prevent 
damage.  Hope you have some good ideas, which we can discuss. 

 

2. Special Releases:  This was our first year and it was very successful.  We need to 
discuss how to run the program in the future. 

 

3. Predator Control:  Additional ideas are needed, including a bounty. 
 

4. Deer hunting and our guest policy. 
 

5. New ideas for this year      
 

6. New Members:   
Tony Peltier of Appleton – Tony has a great interest in upland game hunting.   
Mark Wiechman of Oshkosh – Mark has a strong interest in sporting clays and 
works a lot with his dog. 

 

7. Dues:  Dues this year will be $100.  Pheasants can be added at $9.00 each if 
ordered with your dues and prior to April 1. 

 

We will be working in the woods on most Saturdays starting this weekend.  Let me know if 
you want me to call you! 
 

 


